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Corral Canyon - Malibu Bowl Project 
Pipeline Inspection

Fairside Road and Ingleside Way

The Project
In the 1980s LVMWD removed a section of pipeline from service on 
Fairside Road and Ingleside Way.  This was done in order for the county 
to make landslide repairs.
 
At this time, LVMWD is evaluating the condition of the pipeline for  
possible reconnection.

To inspect this pipeline, work will include pot-holing 
in three (3) locations to inspect the pipe with a video 
camera and determine the feasibility of placing it back 
into service.

What’s Being Done Timeframe

Impact to residents should be minor. 
Work hours are 7:00 a.m. to 3 p.m.
If the pipeline is acceptable, the project will be brief.  If it 
must be replaced, more time will be needed.   

You may pose questions to the LVMWD inspector when 
he is on site or call the District’s Construction Information 
Hotline at 818-251-2180. Before and after normal 
business hours (7:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Mon. - Thurs. 8:00 
a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Friday) the District’s standby customer 
service staff can be reached at 818-251-2100. 

What if I have  
Questions or Concerns?

Project information will be updated on the District’s 
website, www.LVMWD.com, select the “Construction 
Update” option on the front page.

For More Information


